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Effective Friday August 25, 2017 the El Paso First website will reflect our new 

name El Paso Health.  The link will now be www.elpasohealth.com.  All website 

information will remain the same with the exception of our new logo, health plan 

name, and link.  The link for the Provider Portal will not change. 

 

If you have any questions, concerns, or issues in accessing our website or forms, 

please contact our Provider Relations Team for assistance at  

1-877-532-3778 x1507 M-F 8am-5pm.     
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